
 

 

 

Bulletin 7 : 

 

 

Brian G Thornton Perpetual Trophy 

 

 

Unfortunately, the presentation of the Brian G. Thornton Perpetual Trophy will be 

deferred at the end of the event. 

 

The Galway Motor Club committee apologises for this decision but anticipate a 

speedy resolution.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Yours in Motorsport  
 
Gary Leonard 
 
Gary Leonard 
Clerk Of the Course 
4th February  2023  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


